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January 25, 2023 

 

 

Senator John Marty 

3235 Minnesota Senate Bldg. 

Saint Paul, Minnesota 55155 

     Re: SF 5 

 

Dear Senator Marty: 

 

 I write to express the strong support of the Minnesota County Attorney’s Association 

for Senate File 5, which will make it more difficult for thieves to sell stolen catalytic 

converters.  

 

On behalf of the Minnesota County Attorneys Association I want to thank for your 

authorship and leadership on this important issue. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Robert M. Small 

Executive Director  


